
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
To:  Mayor and City Council 

From:  Brad Reid, Director of Parks and Recreation 

Date:  March 26, 2019 

Reference: Consider approval of Coppell Recreation Development Corporation appointment 
of officers 

2030:  Community Wellness and Enrichment 

              

Per Ordinance No. 2014-1399, the Coppell Recreation Development Corporation shall appoint, 
on an annual basis, the President and Vice President from its membership. While not called out 
specifically in the Ordinance, the Board, in accordance with its Bylaws, also selects a Board 
Secretary. 

On March 7, 2019, the CRDC Board nominated and unanimously approved the following 
members as officers: 

Mahbuba Khan – President 

Mark Tepper – Vice President 

Majid Husain – Secretary 

There are no term limits for Officers called for in the Ordinance or within the Bylaws. 


